
NOTICE 

The Council is holding a workshop on May 
15, 2024 at 2:00 pm.  The Council will be 
discussing the Lakeside Wastewater 
Treatment Plant. The workshop will be held 
at the Town Hall in the meeting room.  The 
public is invited to attend but no public 
comment will be taken.   

 

 

 

 

 


